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FROM : WINNIE E. BATOON, EdD
Officer-In-Charge
Office of the Schools Division Superintendent
SUBJECT : Invitation: ANCOP GLOBAL WALK 2017

DATE : September 7, 2017

Attached is the Invitation Letter from Mr. Edgardo S. Cago, CFC-ANCOP Head, Davao
del Sur Chapter, for the participation of schools in the ANCOP Global Walk 2017 to be held on
September 17, 2017 (Sunday) at 4:00 A.M. at the Rizal Park, Digos City, with a minimum
registration of Php 50.00. This is in support to ANCOP (Answering the Cry of the Poor), a
nationwide institutional work of the Couples for Christ, which caters Child Scholarship
Program.

Attendance of schools in this endeavour is on voluntary basis, and that no DepEd Funds
shall be utilized for the purpose.

For information and dissemination.
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Dear Sir,
Greetings of peace and love!

ANCOP {acronym for Answering the Cry Of the Poor) is the institutional work with the poor of
Couples for Christ. Guided by its vision of "bringing Christ’s transforming love to the poor"”, ANCOP
sends less fortunate children to schools across the country among others.

ANCOP is currently undertaking a Child Scholarship Program (CSP), benefitting thousands of
students from indigent families in Metro Manila and some provinces all over the Philippines. We
believe that education is a crucial step towards breaking the Cycle of Poverty amongst the poor.

in 2011, we launched the ANCOP GLOBAL WALK, a fund raising event that has been attended
by different organizations, communities, companies, schools and colleges. And in 2012, we surpassed
another mark and gathered groups of people from different walks of life and funded ten scholarships
which were granted to the qualified local scholarship applicants within the province of Davao del Sur.
For the succeeding years, with the effort and funds raised through the event, we were able to send
more children to school. By the grace of the Lord, some of our scholars already graduated from high
school and college with the course of their choice.

On our seventh year, the ANCOP GLOBAL WALK 2017 will be done simultaneously in Metro
Manila and provincial areas on September 17, 2017, Sunday at 4:00 am in Rizal Park, Digos City.
Members of Couples for Christ and its Family Ministries together with their families and friends are all
eager to join in this huge endeavor to walk for a cause. A minimal registration fee P50.00 per head for
students that will become a part of our cause.

Hoping to raise awareness and funds that would finance the efforts of ANCOP in CSP and
beyond, the GLOBAL WALK is envisioned to pump-prime the CSP.

We invite your university/school to participate in this advocacy and partner with us through
he inclusion of the Global Walk in your university’s NSTP and P.E classes on this particular Sunday.

«I will walk for a Scholar, walk with me”
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We will earnestly await your call for a meeting or a presentation to discuss further details.

Kindly coordinate with the undersigned for more queries.

We pray for abundant blessings for your prominent university/school, your respective families
and all your endeavors.

Thank you for your kind attention.

Sincerely yours,
N

L
EDGARDO 3/CAGO
CFC-ANGOP Head

0943-201-1776

Davao del Sur
09301859597

“I will walk for a Scholar, walk with me”




